
A message from Barbara, Pre-School Manager 
 

  
A new year with new groups, new children and new session times. The 
children have settled well into the daily routines and are getting to know 
each other.  
  

As the children settle, extra sessions can be added at any point in the year if there are spaces in 
the sessions.  It is also possible to take ad-hoc sessions if you have a work or family commitment 
– morning only £15, all day £30 (£25 for Friday).  The Tuesday session is full but there are spaces 
on each of the other days. Payment for ad-hoc sessions needs to be paid on the day by cash, 
cheque or BACS. 
  
Parents have had their first social of the year, which I understand went well despite the awful 
weather that evening. As some parents couldn’t make it, another evening will be organised  
shortly. 
 

A message from Tiz Cowen—Committee Chair 
 

A warm welcome to the new children and parents who have joined Broadlands 
this term. As you may know, Broadlands is committee-run which means that a 
group of parents and ex-parents oversee the management of our lovely pre-

school and support Barbara and her team in the day-to-day running of the setting. If you would 
like to find out more about the committee, do ask Barbara or one of the committee members 
(see next page). Broadlands relies on the help and support of our parents, so we look forward to 
getting to know you and hope you will enjoy being part of the Broadlands community.  

Broadlands Pre-School Centre 
Autumn 1 Newsletter 2019 

Burrows Field, Moorend Grove, Leckhampton, Cheltenham,GL53 0EY 

Phone: 01242 256354 Email:broadlandspreschool@tiscali.co.uk 

Website: www.broadlandspreschool.org.uk  

 Facebook: @broadlandspreschoolcentre  

Instagram: broadlandspreschool 

Fundraising: 
 

When you need to buy name labels to ensure shoes and clothing don’t get lost, if you purchase 
these through ‘My Nametags’ quoting our ID number – 13886 – we get a percentage of the       
orders, so please use this service in order to benefit Broadlands.  
Remember that if you use www.easyfundraising.org.uk when doing online shopping, it will also 
help to raise money for Broadlands. 
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Early Morning sessions 
Don’t forget about our Early Morning Club, which runs on Tuesdays and Wednesdays between 8.15 and 9 am. 
These earlier drop-offs can be used regularly or as a one-off when needed. Please speak to Barbara for more de-
tails.  

Dates for your Diary 
 

Half-term: 
Friday 25th October – Friday 1st November 2019 

Autumn term ends:  
Thursday 19th December 2019 

 

 Broadlands Committee Members 

Marketing 

As always, please spread the word and let people know about Broadlands, either 
face-to-face, or virtually, by sharing our Facebook and Instagram marketing 
posts on your timeline or to local groups. It would also help if parents could 
leave a review on our Netmums page, our Facebook page, or Google reviews.  
Or if you attend a local children’s group or activity that would display a poster or 
let you hand out leaflets, please drop Barbara a line. 

David Sherborn-Hoare Phil Marsh – Marketing  Hifsa O’Kelly—HR 

Lucy Barkley-          
Administrator  

Mitch Wolfe - Treasurer Tiz Cowen - Chair Jo Parsons – Secretary 

Social media 
Our website, broadlandspreschool.org.uk, has useful information for parents. 
We also have Facebook and Instagram pages where we share pictures and  
updates, so please follow us.  

Gina Collins—
Treasurer 


